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This is insane.  Oregon governments are spending hundreds and hundreds of million 

of dollars so as to place people off the shared public spaces, and HB 3501 would 

largely make these investments largely wasted; as the folks living on shared public 

spaces could simply - now with HB 3501 - refuse the government's alternative shelter 

arrangements. 

 

Social workers and others reaching out to the homeless could be sued for 

harassment simply by approaching the homeless folks living on shared public 

spaces. 

 

HB 3501 gives Progressive Governance a really, really bad name. 


